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PRESS RELEASE
Burglary

Barricaded Subject:

Wood Dale, IL — The Wood Dale Police Department had experienced several residential burglaries in the area
that led investigators to three suspects in the last day. Two of the suspects were located in the early morning
hours on April 17, 2015. There was information that the third suspect was staying at a residence in the 400

block of Maple Street in Wood Dale. It was also believed the third suspect was in possession of a handgun
taken from one of the burglaries.

Wood Dale Police units responded to the Maple residence and made numerous attempts to contact the
burglary suspect to bring about his peaceful surrender. The suspect refused all contact and the Du Page
Felony Investigative Assistance Team sent a SWAT unit to assist in the situation. SWAT was able to make
contact with the suspect in the residence that led to a peaceful resolution.

We will release the names of the three suspects at the conclusion of our investigation and pending formal
charges.

If further information is needed regarding this arrest, contact Deputy Chief Mike Rivas at 630-787-3814.
Members of the public are reminded that any complaints that arise from the investigation contain only charges
and are not proof of the defendant’s guilt. A defendant is presumed innocent and is entitled to a fair trial in
which it is the government'’s burden to prove his or her guilt beyond a reasonable doubt.
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